
FULL COUNCIL  

 

Date:  Monday, 28 June 2021 

Title:  Appointment to Advisory Committees & Outside Bodies 

Contact Officer:  Democratic & Legal Services Officer - Simon Wright 

 

Background 

The Town Council appoints representatives to a number of Advisory Committees/Outside 

Bodies, and at the Council meeting held on 8 June 2020 appointments were made to these 

bodies for a period up to 2023.  

Current Situation 

The Council has been advised by Councillors Bolger and Enright that they are no longer able 

to continue serving on the following bodies: 

Cllr Bolger - Lower Windrush Valley Project and RAF Brize Norton Local Consultation Group 

Cllr Enright – Witney Traffic Advisory Committee 

The Council is therefore requested to consider making alternative appointments to the three 

outside bodies. 

Environmental impact 

There is no environmental impact. 

Risk 

None   

Financial implications 

There are no financial implications.  

Recommendations 

1. The Council is requested to appoint members to serve on the Lower Windrush Valley 

Project, RAF Brize Norton Local Consultation Group and Witney Traffic Advisory 

Committee for a period until the Annual Council Meeting following the next ordinary 

election of Councillors in 2023. 


